
No. Home-(A)B(1)-14/2015 
Government of Himachal Pradesh 

  Department of Home-A 
To 

  The Director General of Police  

  Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2. 

 

  Dated:  the, Shimla-2         14th September, 2015 

 

Subject:- Provision of Police Guard for explosive magazine of Associated 

Cement Factory Gagal Barmana (Bilaspur). 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to your office letter No. P-

II(1)Bilaspur/37/2006-18001 dated 15.7.2015 on the subject cited above and to 

convey the approval of the Government to withdraw the security  provided to 

magazine of Associated Cement Company, Gagal, Barmana (Bilaspur) subject to 

the condition that the posts created in PSOD for  ACC (Magazine)  will stand 

abolished, with immediate effect.  

2.   This issues with the prior concurrence of the Finance Deptt. 

obtained vide their U.O. No. 53316653-Fin-F/2015, dated 10.08.2015.  

                           Yours faithfully 

      

                         Under Secretary (Home) to the 
                                 Government of Himachal Pradesh 
  Endst. As above  Dated: the Shimla-2        14th   September, 2015 
  Copies forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:- 

1. The Accountant General (Audit), HP Shimla-3. 
2. The Sr. Dy. Accountant General (A&E) HP Shimla-3. 
3. The Special Secretary (Fin-Exp) to the Govt. of HP w.r.t their U.O No. 

referred above. 
4. Guard File. 

 
Under Secretary (Home) to the             
Government of Himachal Pradesh 

 


